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A Note From Our Principal, 

February was a great month at our school! In
anticipation of spring, our teachers are busy
planning meaningful learning activities that
will help students gain an appreciation for
the changing seasons. In order to make the

most of the next few months we will be
spending extra time outdoors so our students
can interact with nature. Please make sure

your child has weather appropriate
outerwear for school each day. 

 
   Sincerely, KAren Baccarella & Michael

martinez

_______________

____________

Throughout our school each class created and sent an
encouraging message to our sister school in Forth Worth

Texas.

______________________

Heading out of town for Spring Break? Please let us
know if you are planning on using your vacation time

this month

____________VACATION REMINDERS



Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of care who just relocated to the
area, or a family member who is seeking a new preschool for their child? We are scheduling tour

appointments for our next Open House on Saturday, March 20 to meet with the friends of our currently
enrolled families. When you refer a friend and they enroll, you’re eligible for a free week of tuition.  Ask

us for details!

Parent Referral Bonus______________

Our classes will be celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday
on March 2nd. We’ll share photos of the fun

activities on Links 2 Home. Wear your dr. seuss!

Dr. Seuss'S Birthday____________

We’re designing the perfect summer camp for
your child complete with all the fun, enriching
activities they love, and the important safety

measures you expect. More to Come!

Summer Camp______________



Important Dates

3/2 Dr. Seuss’s Birthday
3/6 National Oreo Cookie Day

3/14 Daylight Savings Time Begins
3/17 St. Patrick's Day

3/20 First day of spring
3/20 open house

3/31 National Crayon Day
3/31 Parent Folders Go Home

___________

3/03 Eli H.
3/09 Josiah D.
3/11 Jacob R.

3/24 Charlie O.
3/28 J.R B.


